
Wrotenbery, Lori 

From: Wrotenbery, LOri 
Monday, November 05, 2001 7:12 PM Sent: 

To: 
Cc: 

'frawin@aol.com' 
Williams, Chris 

Subject: FW: Inactive 7/17/2001 Xeric 

Attn: Rob Barnett 

Mr. Barnett, 
I have not yet received Xeric's plan for addressing its inactive wells, and the division's records indicate that all 
114 wells remain out of compliance with division rules. These wells must be returned to compliance as soon as 
possible through reactivation, plugging, or temporary abandonment. By November 20, 2001, please provide me 
a plan for bringing all 114 wells into compliance within the next six to eight months. 
Thank you. 
Lori Wrotenbery 

—Original Message— 
From: Wrotenbery, Lori 
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2001 1:02 PM 
To: 'frawin@aol.com' 
Cc Williams, Chris 
Subject: FW: Inactive 7/17/2001 Xeric 

Attention: Rob Barnett 

Mr. Barnett, 
Attached is the spreadsheet of inactive wells we discussed by phone this afternoon. These wells will need to be 
addressed within the next year. Within the next few weeks, please complete the column labeled "Operator's 
Proposed Action/Date and Comments" and return thffspreadsheet to me. Feel free to call me if you have any 
questions. Thank you for your cooperation. 
Lori Wrotenbery, Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
(505)476-3460 
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